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Join Friends of Dragon Run Wednesday September 25, 2019 to find 
out what Bo Baker and 
his cluster of mammals 
from the Virginia Living 
Museum have been up to! 
Bo will discuss the habi-
tat, identification, inter-
esting facts, biology, and 
how to track them. He 
will be talking about a 
range of Virginia mam-
mals from mice to bears. 
The habitat of these mam-
mals includes the Dragon 
Run watershed. Bring the 
kids because he will be 
bringing pelts, skulls, and 
some skeletons. 
 
 
Robert ñBoò Baker is an Education Associate with the Virginia Liv-
ing Museum.  He has been at the VLM for 26 years. His thesis pro-
ject was on gray squirrels. He has been doing the mammal program 
for the Virginia Master Naturalists for over 10 years. He lives in 
Gloucester. 
 
The presentation will be held at 7 pm in the Gloucester County  
Library Community Room located at 6920 Main Street, Gloucester, 
VA 23061. There is no charge for the program and the public is  
invited.  For more information about the program, or Friends of 
Dragon Run, please contact Janice Moore at 703-217-0610 or  
President@dragonrun.org.       
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The Dragon's Tale 

 
Almost Time for 2019 Fall Paddle Season   
 
Our 2019 Spring Paddle Season was a success by any measure, and we greatly  
appreciate all the hard work of the paddle and logistics crewmembers, who worked 
diligently every day to be sure that our almost 400 paddlers enjoyed their time on 
the Dragon.    Weather permitting, we will paddle the Dragon every day from Octo-
ber 17 through November 3, and introduce more paddlers to the magic of the Drag-
on, using online reservations again, beginning September 1, 2019 at 9 am. Details 
will be posted on our website soon, www.dragonrun.org. And follow us on Face-
book, especially if you want to paddle with us during the fall paddle season! 

 
We hope that you will enjoy the photos of the Morgan Tract 
dedication ceremony during Memorial Day weekend.  Jim-
my Morganôs family and many FODR members were there 
to see a beautiful tract that is another marker of his legacy.  
We are working with Virginia Outdoors Foundation on a 
conservation easement on the property and hope to complete 
that effort before year-end.  
 
Please join us at our next member meeting on September 25, 

at 7 pm in the 
Gloucester Library.  
Thanks to Bo Baker 
from Virginia Living 
Museum, who will present a program about mammals found in the 
Dragon watershed. 
 
Check out our 2019 Activities Calendar to find out our other plans 
for 2019.  We would love to hear from you if you want to be a paddle 
crew or logistics crewmember, write an article for the newsletter, or 
let us know about an event or help us to host a community event that 
would welcome FODRôs participation.   

 
Do not forget to send me an email at President@dragonrun.org , call me (703-217-0610), write me a letter 

(P.O. Box 247, Deltaville, VA 23043), or post a comment on our Facebook page and let me know what you 

are thinking.  I hope to see or hear from you very soon! 

KAYAKS FOR SALE  

 
We have a few 12-foot kayaks that are in great condition (pictured left) but, 
alas, are too long to be useful on the Dragon.  The prices for these kayaks 
range between $200 and $300.   See the photos and make an offer!!  If you 
wish to make an offer to buy one of the kayaks, please contact our President, 
Janice Moore, at 703-217-0610 or President@dragonrun.org.   

http://www.dragonrun.org
mailto:President@dragonrun.org

